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April 25, 2023  

 

 

 

Dr. Karen Steverson 
University President  
Keiser University  
2400 Interstate Drive 
Lakeland, Florida 33805 
 
 
Dr. Steverson,  
 
Please accept this letter of support for Keiser University, which is seeking funding from the Office of 
Policy and Budget to purchase the MILO Range M-SATS training simulator for 18 campuses 
throughout Florida.   This would be an excellent opportunity for the University, its students, and local 
law enforcement.  
 
As a long-time advocate for training initiatives for excellence in the criminal justice profession, I see 
how acquiring this equipment would be an excellent opportunity for the University and the law 
enforcement community to learn and collaborate, which will enhance the student learning 
objectives, as well as overall professionalism.   Offering to assist local law enforcement would both 
provide an opportunity for police officers to make better decisions and give critical feedback from 
trained instructors who have already integrated simulator-based training in other environments.   
 
We are pleased to support this excellent opportunity for Keiser University and the potential 
partnerships and training made available to our officers.  As a small police agency, we do not have 
the financial or logistical resources to purchase an item of this magnitude, and we look forward to 
working together with them in the future.  
 
If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to contact me at Dogden@town.windermere.f.us.   
         
 

David A. Ogden  

Chief David A. Ogden  
Town of Windermere  
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